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Did you Know 
EƯective 1-1-2025 

California Senate Bill #1206 
Bans the Sale of High GWP Refrigerants! 

On September 30, 2022, the Governor of California signed Senate Bill 1206  
 

SB1206 prohibits any person or company from oƯering for sale High GWP HFC 
Refrigerants per the following schedule 

 Refrigerants Greater than 2200 GWP starting 1-1-2025 
 Refrigerants Greater than 1500 GWP starting 1-1-2030 
 Refrigerants Greater than 750   GWP starting 1-1-2033 

 

Refrigerants impacted by this Bill 

 
 

Important Note: 
 This prohibition applies to all levels of the supply chain: 

 Manufacturers, Distributors and Contractors 
 There is No Sell Through Period on existing inventory:  
 For service of existing systems your options are: 

 To Service the system with Reclaimed Refrigerant 
 To Retrofit to an approved lower GWP Refrigerant 
 To Retire and replace the equipment 

 

For more info go to:  
www.rsd.net/refrigerantsuite/index.php or Call 800-245-8007 ex 00405, or Scan 

 
 

 


